Antique vendors needed for
this summer'’s Pyrate
Invasion!

Call for Wredkers! (Anthuc Vcndors)

is currently looking for antique vendors to come peddle their wares along

“WRECKERS ROW (Antique Bazaar)”
at
The Fort Rodman Pyrate Invasion!
on July 10-12, 2015!
Dealers are invited to come peddle their best New England, Maritime
and event related items to a regional audience of collectors.

Vending fees for this three day event are at an introductory rate
of $150!
For more information contact Jeffrey Costa at
New Bedford Antiques Center at Wamsutta Place
Call 508.991.8700 (or) email gman-13@comcast.net

Arrrrggh...got some wares to peddle?
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